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Lee, Chris

From: Laura Cristan <lacristan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 7:52 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Juvenile Detention Facility

We are totally against this Juvenile Detention Facility in our neighborhood! We have lived here for 44 years and 
my wife has live in the house we bought from her parents since 1958.  
We live on 79th and Calumet and have seen the area change for the worse.  
On 76th Street and other streets in the area we have to worry about the crazy drivers speeding and going 
through red lights. We hear gun shots during the night and alot of drag racing.  
Our taxes are extremely high for the area and the house is assessed high and who would want to live in the area 
with a JuvenileDetention Facility blocks away. 
I (Laura) went to Happy Hill school and James Madison School and we were never afraid to leave are doors 
unlocked or walk around at all times a day! 
Now we have to watch our back where ever we go. 
Please do not build this facility in our area. 
Thanks 
Eugene and Laura Cristan 
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